
From:   Achim Soelter   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   November 01, 2012

Subject:   FCC File No. 0536-EX-PL-2012
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Per your request in the above referenced correspondence, Moog has coordinated the use of frequencies
with the FAA, and has obtained the following NGT numbers from the FAA Regional Office:

NG T120434     (962 MHz)
NG T120437     (1021 MHz)
NG T120438     (1081 MHz)
NG T120439     (1198 MHz)


